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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Stage 2 of Galungara Public School is supporting the growing population of the North West Growth 
Area.  

An additional 20 classroms and a Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) which form part of the Stage 2 
work at Galungara Public School has been operational since the beginning of Term 1, 2023. There is also 
work continuing to deliver a games court and landscaping. 

Street lighting works from Monday 19 February 2024 

The contractor will install new street lighting on Farmland Drive outside the school entrances and 
replace a light on Jerralong Drive (see map overleaf), starting Monday 19 February 2024. The work will be 
finished by Friday 1 March, weather permitting. 

To conduct these works, the contractor will close off sections of the footpath on the school side of the 
road to ensure pedestrian safety. Entry and exit from the school gates will not be affected, however the 
contractor will use traffic control where needed. 

Works on the opposite side of the Farmland Drive will be on the nature strip, so will not affect access to 
the footpath. Likewise, the work on Jerralong Drive will not impact footpath access. 

Once the contractor has installed the new lighting, Endeavour Energy may need to switch off the power 
to connect the new lighting to the grid. If you are likely to be affected, Endeavour Energy will notify you 
well in advance.  

Working hours 

The contractors will work Monday to Friday, only between 9.30 am and 2.30 pm, to reduce any impact on 
the school community. It is unlikely that any work will need to take place on Saturday, however, if so, it 
will be within our usual working hours of 8 am – 1 pm. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 

Further information 

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during 
business hours on 1300 482 651.  

In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 
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Approximate location of lighting works 

 Approximate areas of work 
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